

City of Gainesville

City Hall 200 East University Avenue Gainesville, Florida 32601

Legislation Text

File #: 200752., Version: 2

Birmingham CrossPlex Visit (B)

During the November 17, 2020 GCRA Advisory Board meeting, the Birmingham CrossPlex was discussed in relation to 8th Avenue and Waldo Road initiative. Since that time GCRA Staff met virtually with the Executive Director of the CrossPlex and Board Member Grundy-Gomes and former City Commissioner Scherwin Henry visited in person and received a tour. The former Director of the CrossPlex, Faye Oates, provided a presentation to the Advisory Board on February 16, 2020. Tonight Member Grundy-Gomes requested to be placed on the Joint City Commission/GCRA Advisory Board Workshop to present on his experience visiting the Birmingham CrossPlex.

None

GCRA Director to GCRA Advisory Board: Hear Presentation and Discuss